BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Special Meeting May 8, 2017

The special meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on
Monday, May 8, 2017 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 6:30 p.m. Members present included
Ms. Law, Ms. Yankes, and Mr. Collins.

The special meeting was held for the purpose of interviewing candidates, due to the

resignation of David Riehl, to fill a vacancy on Borough Council for a term that will expire December
31,2017.
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